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BRITISH SYSTEM ANNUAL CLASS PHOTO SHOOT SESSION 2024-2025 
 
Dear Valued Parent, 
 

 
During the shoot, your child will be photographed highlighting their expressions and attributes.    
 
Below are a few tips to help make the most out of the Photo Shoot: 
 

 Please see that your child is in regular uniform, ID card, black belt (boys), black shoes and school 
socks. 

 Haircuts a few days in advance never hurt 
 
 

Note:  All class teachers will be present during the Photo Shoot, ensuring children are comfortable and 
having a wonderful experience 
 

 
Thank you. 

- AJS Administration 
 

 

Al Ain Juniors School – British System Class Photo Shoot has been scheduled for 27th - 30th January 2025. 


